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Thank you to all the parents that came to our  ‘meet the teacher’ events over the past 
two weeks, we hope you found them useful. I mentioned our new curriculum 
information would be uploaded to the website soon and I am pleased to say it is now 
live, You can view the document by clicking  here.

Thank you also to all of you that came and purchased some books from the school 
this week.  We haven’t counted all the funds as yet but we certainly think we will be 
able to add over 100 new books to our library,  which is fantastic.

In other news some  of our pupils had a very memorable trip this week to see some 
stars of the tennis world in action at the O2. They will also be able to say they were 
able to attend the last event of the greatest ever player Roger Federer!

Enjoy your  weekend.

Mr MacGregor

https://southernroad.newham.sch.uk/learning/what-my-child-is-learning/


 

Safeguard Question Of The Week 
Our safeguard question of the week was introduced in assembly today. Please 
talk through with your child ways that they keep themselves safe online.



 

The Parent Toddler Group  is held at 
Southern Road every Friday from 9.15am 
till 11am. Please come to the main office 

and wait for Ms Henna. 



 

Website:
www.southernroadprimary.com

Contact:
0208 471 9048

Email:
info@southernroadprimary.com

@SouthernRoadPri

Nutrition Kitchen

The nutrition kitchen started on 
Wednesday this week.

This ten week healthy lifestyle and 
cooking course enables families to learn 
together how to make healthy snacks and 
keep fit!


